
RNLI fundraising cycle
A cycle ride from the RNLI Dunbar Lifeboat Station to the
RNLI Queensferry Lifeboat Station raised about £1900 for

the RNLI Queensferry Lifeboat Station.

The ride was organised by Jo Simpson and Alastair Pryde in
memory  of  Jo’s  late  husband  Chris,  who  tragically  died
suddenly when on a training cycle ride last January.

Sixteen riders took part with thirty family members joining
them for part of the route. This latest fundraising  brings
the total raised by Jo and her family to around £10.000 for
the RNLI.

pic  by  Hamish  Campbell  shows:  Jo  Simpson  with  daughters
Amalie(8)  and  Kiera(7)  from  South  Queensferry  present  the
cheque to RNLI Queensferry Lifeboatmen Martin Crawford and
Matthew Foster.
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